

PO Box 831 East Lyme, CT 06333 eastlymelandtrust.com

January 25, 2023

HAND DELIVERED Gary Goeschel, Director of Planning Town of East Lyme 108 Pennsylvania Avenue Niantic, CT 06357

Re: Subdivision Application-Scott Road

Dear Mr. Goeschel,

Please accept this correspondence as our notice of the withdrawal of our request for waivers from the East Lyme Subdivision Regulations with regard to the above referenced application filed on December 13, 2022.

Sincerely,

East Lyme Land Trust, Inc.

Ronald Luich, President

Cc Paul Geraghty, Esq. Anthony Novak, Esq.